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AGM  
Thank you to everyone who attended the AGM on 14th September.  It was lovely to see so many 

new faces and offers of support.  The minutes of the meeting are attached.

The current PTA committee have been re-elected and are: -

Chair: Jenni Smith / Vice Chair: Sejal Brahmbhatt

Secretary: Louise Taylor / Vice Secretary: Lisa Katwaroo

Treasurer: Hannah Surtees / Vice Treasurer: Nicola Tighe

Class liaisons are: -

Pre-school: Nick Jethwa

Class 1: Insiya Maimoon

Class 2: Sonal Samani

Class 3: Ruchi Nayee

Class 4: Tara Bird

Class 5: Kate Sheppard

If you are not currently a member of your class WhatsApp group, please drop us an email at 
pochinpta@gmail.com.  It is a really useful tool to ask questions of other parents about anything 

class related as well as keeping informed about fundraising events.

We’re always open to new fundraising ideas and feedback so please don’t hesitate to get in touch  
with us at pochinpta@gmail.com.

We are now able to sell items on eBay.  If you have any items you wish to donate for us to sell, 
please get in touch with us at pochinpta@gmail.com.

Alternatively, if you sell items on eBay you can donate a percentage of the sale price to ‘Pochin 
School Barkby Parent Teachers Association’.  To do this, simply:
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* Choose ‘Make a donation’ under the ‘Selling details’ section when listing your item *

* Select ‘Pochin School Barkby Parent Teachers Association’ *

* Select the percentage you wish to donate *

In return for your donation, eBay will give you a reduction in your listing fee and final value fee.

Kevin and Katie Carrot Raffle
Mrs. Watts has very kindly donated Giant Kevin and Katie Carrot Plush Toys for us to raffle.  If 
you would like to be in with a chance of winning these fantastic plush toys, you can purchase 

tickets using the following link: Kevin and Katie Carrot Raffle.  You may see them sitting in the 
school reception and they could make an appearance in the Church for Harvest Festival on 22nd 

September!

Textile Bank
The textile bank at Roots continues to work well and is generating a continuous income.  If you 
have any old items of clothing, shoes or bags to dispose of, please remember to use the textile 
bank.  Please make sure items are bagged and placed within the textile bank.  If it is full when 

you arrive, please don’t leave items on the floor.  It does get emptied once a week and we would 
be grateful if you could hold on to your items until it has been emptied.

Please remember to use easyfundraising every time you shop online! Over 4,000 shops and sites 
will donate, so you can raise FREE donations for us no matter what you’re buying. These 

donations really help us out, so please sign up if you haven’t yet. It’s easy and FREE! You can get 
started at Pochin School PTA Easyfundraising
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Next PTA meeting

The next PTA meeting will be held on Monday 8th November 2021 at 6pm via Microsoft Teams.  
If you wish to attend the meeting, please let us have your email address and we will email you an 

invitation link.  

Everyone is welcome at the meeting, the more the merrier!  It would be really great to see some 
new faces and discuss new ideas.

Please contact us by email: pochinpta@gmail.com

Stay Informed
For updates, please continue to check the PTA page link on the school website 

http://www.pochin.leics.sch.uk/pta.htm 

and like our Facebook page ‘Pochin School PTA’  

https://www.facebook.com/Pochin-School-PTA-288814477798698 

Once again, please don’t hesitate to contact any of the committee with any queries, questions or 
ideas you may have.  You can also e-mail us at pochinpta@gmail.com or be included in the 

PTA WhatsApp group. 
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Giant Kevin and Katie Carrot 
Greatest Showman Plush Toy Raffle 
Enter our raffle to be in with a chance to win these fantastic plush 

toys! 

You can purchase tickets using the following link: 

https://pochinschoolpta.rallyup.com/kevinandkatiecarrotraffle 
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